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THE CRICKET ASSOCIATION OF BENGAL

DR. B.C. ROY CLUB HOUSE,EDEN GARDENS, KOLKATA-700 021

Ref. No.134/4[5 61 / 9629 December 3, 2022
The Hony. Secretary,

All Coaching Centres

The Hony. Secretary,

All Coaching Centre

Under the Affiliated Units of CAB

Sub: Ambar Roy Sub-Junior (U-13) and Junior Cricket (U-15) Tournaments- 2022-23

Dear Sir,

In furtherance to the previous notice vide ref. no.134/2/513 /2022 dated 15t December,
2022 on the above-mentioned subject matter it is clarified that -

Sl No. 1) Digital Birth Certificate of the Player.

If the registration for digital birth certificate is made after two years of the birth of the
player, then a discharge certificate must also be submitted.

SI No. 3) Notary of the Aadhar Card or Passport is not mandatory.
Rest of the guidelines continue to remain applicable.

Thanking You,
Yours faithfully

-\,
N

(Hony. Secretary)



